
From: Peevey, Michael R.
Sent: 12/31/2010 1:16:18 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Supplier Diversity goal information

This is truly great and shows what can be done with leadership and determination.

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com]
Sent: Thu 12/30/2010 5:21 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K; Zafar, Marzia; Clanon, Paul; Peevey, Michael R. 
Subject: RE: Supplier Diversity goal information

I should also note that these are numbers through November. We still have December to add in.

From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Thursday, December 30, 2010 5:18 PM
To: Marzia Zafar (zaf@cpuc.ca.gov); pac@cpuc.ca.gov; mpl@cpuc.ca.gov 
Subject: FW: Supplier Diversity goal information

Marzia/Paul/Mike - thought I'd give you a heads-up on PG&E's preliminary 2010 Supplier Diversity 
results. It looks like our diverse spend hit 32.8%, up from 22.3% in 2009. Total dollars spent with 
diverse firms rose from $746 million to $988 million, more than any other energy utility in California. 
Kudos for this go to our Supply Chain and Minority Outreach teams, which have done a tremendous job 
in moving the ball forward and displaying outstanding leadership.
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